
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

       

March 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 
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 13th- Vera   24th- Mary     

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are….  
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Thank  you 

  

 Victoria 

  

for all  your hard  

work this month. 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

March 2024 Entertainment 

 
                                             In-house activities are as follows:- 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

6th & 30th March - G Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

19th March- Peter Le Bone 2-3pm 

 

 

      

                                                                              



 
 

                    

           

 

                     

              
  

                        

                   



 
 

        

 

                  

                                       

          

                    
                                     



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

Hello all, 

February has been quite a wet month but all the flowers and trees in the Park 

View Garden have started to blossom, which has inspired us to do some spring 

time crafts. 

The residents made some 3D daffodils which are simple but effective and stain 

glass daffodils for our conservatory window. We have been paying tribute to 

William Wordsworth with his “Wandering lonely as a cloud” poem, it has 

certainly brightened the home up having some spring flowers etc on display 

heading into the change of season. 

We have had lots of fun with our singers, who had everyone singing and chair 

dancing with a few even on their feet!! It was lovely to see happy faces all 

around. 

Hayley our G-Fitness instructor has kept us busy and we’ve been exercising  

with mental agility games, cognitive, balancing and special awareness games. 

Billbo the dog has become our true Park View mascot, he has bought a lot of 

comfort and smiles to all the staff and residents here, what a great asset he is 

to our team. 

All my love as always 

From Rosa xxxx 

Next Stop Easter!! xx 


